
KLICKITAT PUD

Klickitat PUD received COVID relief funding, totaling over $100,000 
through the Washington State Department of Commerce.  

Allowing us to create the  
Utility Residential Customer Arrearages Program. 

Giving KPUD the ability to help over 300 customers. 

EXCITING NEWS FOR  

KLICKITAT PUD Customers 

Goldendale: (509) 773-5891 

White Salmon: (509) 493-2255 

Assistance was applied to 
qualifying accounts and 

notifications were mailed. 

Reminder: Annual Irrigators Meetings
Central Klickitat County Irrigation 
District Meeting
Goldendale Grange Hall:  
228 E Darland St. Goldendale
Wednesday, February 15

Eastern Klickitat County Irrigation 
District Meeting
Alder Creek Grange Hall:  
304 E Market St., Bickleton
Tuesday, February 28

Klickitat PUD Staff will attend the meeting to discuss infrastructure needs, 
conservation, and the impacts of the new irrigation rates. Klickitat PUD is ready to 
provide irrigators with individual impact assessments prior to the irrigation season.

Please contact customer service at 509-773-5891 or 800-548-8357 to get started.
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